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       Notice is hereby given that the next meeting of Market Deeping Town Council’s  
Planning and Highways Committee will be held on  

Wednesday 6th December at 7pm in the Town Hall, Market Deeping, 
when the following business will be transacted. 

 
 

 

Agenda 
 
 

1. Chairman’s welcome 
2. Apologies for Absence 
3. To receive declarations of interest under the Localism Act 2011 
4. Minutes from the meeting dated Wednesday 1st November 2017. 
5. Clerk’s report on matters arising from last meeting 
6. Correspondence. 
7. Omega report: Review of performance to date, budget/expenditure/income  and consider the 

payment to Neighbourhood Plan 
8. Budget planning for 2018/19 to include: 

a) Grass cutting – revised weed spraying quote from Complete Weed Control 
b) For members to discuss setting of budget for the Neighbourhood Plan 
Planning  

9. To consider the planning applications received to date, including SKDC Weekly Planning lists 
10. Planning results received. 

Highways 
11. Conservation Area:  

a) for members to review any matters in the area 
b) Deputy Clerk’s report on meeting held with Ian Wright on 9th November 

12. For members to receive the request from Deeping St James parish council for an inaugural meeting 
of a Leisure Centre working group and to decide next steps.  

13. For members to discuss providing their own local profile to the SKDC local plan and decide next 
steps. 

14. Update on the developments at the Deeping Centre by NewRiver  REIT PLC  (Cllr Shelton) 
15. For members to receive an update on  footpath 4  
16a.  For members to discuss the email from Ian Swallow regarding the Community Speedwatch      
program 
16b.  To update members on the information from the interactive Speed Sign (Cllr Brookes) 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Mrs Sarah Lydford       30 November 2017     
 Deputy Town Clerk 


